
Ed Jerick – Lower Mainland – Member Service Director 

 

I have been officiating since the early 1980’s, at all levels from PeeWee to University.  I 
was on the Executive of BCFOA, representing the Northern Region, for many years 
while I lived in Prince George.  If given a task by the BCFOA I would be able to carry it 
out effectively, whether working alone or with a team.  Having spent many years 
working at a Crown Corporation, I have learned to get jobs done from start to finish, 
without bias, without preconceived outcomes in mind, and without ‘political’ agendas.  I 
am confident that I would be able to provide BCFOA with the same level of 
professionalism towards any duties that a Member at Large would be required to 
accomplish. 
  
  
Ed Jerick. 
 


